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Mayor & Council 
 
I am wri�ng to express our support for the proposed expansion of the Caledonia Nordic Ski 
Club.  We have been members of the club for over 20 years.  Ini�ally when we moved to Prince 
George our family were ac�ve in the club as parents of young skiers in the Jack Rabbit program.  
One daughter went on to compete na�onally in biathlon.  The discipline required to compete at 
a high level and maintain her school grades benefited her tremendously.  Our other three 
children, now in their 30s, all ski recrea�onally at “Otway”.  We have been ac�ve on the club’s 
compe��on organizing commitee. We ski at the club 4 -5 days per week in the winter and walk 
the trails 2-3 �mes a week in the summer.  The Caledonia Nordic Ski Club is a huge part of our 
lives.  As grandparents we would like to see our grandchildren skiing at Otway in the future.  We 
do want desperately to ensure the club con�nues to provide healthy, outdoor focused, family-
oriented ac�vi�es.   

As outlined in the club’s proposal we believe that security of land access is very important to 
ensure the long-term success of the club.  We encourage you to support the club’s crown land 
expansion proposal.   

My inten�on is that this leter be included on a council mee�ng agenda. I also understand that 
this leter may be published in the online council mee�ng agenda.   

 

Yours Truly 

Bill and Karen Warner  
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